The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, June 19, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Lundin, Member Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.
The Board reviewed the mail folder.

The Board of Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 6/22/13.

The Board reviewed and signed the warrant in the amount of $51.88.
The Assessors reviewed and signed the Title V Betterment Warrant/Commitment for FY 2014.
The Board signed (2) amended Forestry Plan certificates for Map 21 Lots 10 & 23.  Certifications for these parcels are valid until December 31, 2014.
Principal Assessor Donahue updated the Board members on the status of the building permits.
The Board of Assessors voted that no meetings would be held on July 3, 2013 or August 7, 2013.
The Board delayed discussion/decision of the Department Head position until the meeting of July 17, 2013.
The minutes of 5/5/13 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_______________________

Robert W. Lundin,

Clerk

